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Dear Parents,   
 
It was another busy week last week, ending with the Friends of Naburn Movie Night 
on Friday. Lots of children, teddies and parents came along to enjoy Lion King. A big 
Thankyou goes to those who organised the event and to those who helped on the 
night. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s on this week:  

Monday 6th February York City Knights Lunchtime Club (KS2) 

Tuesday 7th February 

 

Mrs Walton starts back 
Safer Internet Day 
York City Knights After School Club (KS2) 

Wednesday 8th February Rev Kirkman leading  Collective Worship 

Thursday 9th February Reception visit to Grand Opera House 
Friendship Lunch (information will be sent 
separately) 

Friday 10th February Y5/6 Tennis Lessons at David Lloyd  
KS1 After School Dance Club 
Deadline for registering for Coding Club 
Friends of Naburn meeting 3.15pm 

 
Coding Club 
Friday 10th is the last day to register interest on  https://www.yorkmakerhub.com if your 
child is interested in attending Coding Club after half term. We only need a couple of 
extra children to make the club possible. You don’t have to be good at coding as the 
specialist teacher will help you! Remember, if the cost is a problem, do pop into 
school to chat about it. 

https://www.yorkmakerhub.com/
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Celebration Certificates 
Last week, the certificates were awarded to: 

 Bethany in Y1 for making great progress with her reading 

 Reuben in Y2 for always having such a positive attitude to his learning 

 Brodie in Y3 for good work and behaviour and for a well written news report 

too  

 Lily and Eve in Y5/6 for thinking carefully about one of their friends and helping 

her when she was struggling 

Jack and Gemma Britton showed us their Bloodaxe Book Challenge certificates, 
awarded by York Explore. Great reading! 
Erika also shared her Pony Club badges with us, all carefully stitched onto her 
jumper. Well done Erika. 

 
MSA Needed 
We are still looking for a Midday Supervisor in school, to work on a Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Friday between 12noon and 1.30pm. Please pop into the school office 
for an application form if you think this could be for you or please pass this advert on 
if you know of anyone who you think might be suitable. The After School Club is also 
looking for relief staff. (see attachment) 
 
Robinwood Meeting and SATs information for Parents 
On Wednesday 15th February at 5.30pm there will be a meeting for Y5/6 parents and 
pupils about Robinwood, in Miss Hodgson’s classroom. This will be an opportunity to 
watch a video about Robinwood, pick up a kit list and ask any questions about the 
visit. This will be followed by an information meeting for Y6 parents about SATs.  
 
Safer Internet Day 
Tomorrow is Safer Internet Day (SID) and we are attaching a letter with more 
information about keeping your child safe online. It is written by Tim Pinto, who has 
led staff training on this area and includes some good advice, especially around 
pictures and video sharing. Please use this as an opportunity to chat with your child 
and remind them to keep safe in this rapidly changing world. 
 
Friends of Naburn Date for your diary - St Crux 2017 
We have had confirmation that the school will hold its annual St Crux fundraiser on 
Saturday 11 March 2017. This is a huge fundraising opportunity for the school - as 
budgets become tighter the school relies more than ever on fundraising activities such 
as this to provide educational tools and resources for all of our children. The PTA will 
be sending out details about the event soon, but in the meantime if you have any 
bric-a-brac, toys, games or books which we could sell on the day please save them as 
we will be collecting very soon! 
There will be a meeting this week, on Friday at 3.15pm to plan for this event. Please 
come along. 
 
Many thanks, 
Mrs Christison  


